
2nd Grade Newsletter 
For the month of April 

Skills we are working on: 
Math:   

1. In Unit 8, we will be focused on geometry.  We will be learning about 2D and 3D shapes, 

parallel lines, and partitioning. 

Reading/Writing 

 We will continue to work on reading comprehension strategies and fluency.   

 We are starting to work on writing a personal narrative. This is a TRUE story about 

something that happened to YOU.  We would appreciate it if you could brainstorm story 

ideas with your child.  

Good News!  

• Guests and family members will be allowed for lunch effective immediately!  Please notify 

your child’s teacher or the office if you plan to attend lunch and eat with their child for 

an accurate lunch count. 

• The SOCK HOP IS BACK! It will be held Friday, April 22 from 5:30pm-7:30pm at the 

high school gym. Food will be available for purchase.  An adult will need to accompany all 

children at the dance.  

• During our Prairie Pride Assembly on Monday, April 4th, kids will have a virtual program 

with the MN Vikings mascot Viktor titled “Fuel Up to Play with Viktor”.  Wear your 

favorite Vikings or football gear to kick-off this nutrition and healthy eating event! 

A Look Ahead…. 

• Education Foundation Auction will be Saturday, April 2. The silent auction from 2-4pm 

and live auction begins at 5pm. Thanks to your donations, we created the 3 projects 

below.  All of our projects will be on the silent auction: 
 

 

 

 
 

 
  

 

 

• STEAM Day will be Wed., May 18.  The entire school will be immersed in numerous 

science, technology, engineering, art, and/or math activities.  2nd Grade plans to build 

catapults and learn to identify different types of birds. 
• Track and Field Day – will be held Tuesday, May 24.  The rain date will be Tuesday, May 

31.   
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